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MAGIC Annual Banquet 
 
The Mishicot Area Growth and Improvement Committee’s 33rd Annual Banquet was held on April 8, 2018 at 
Fox Hills Resort.  Members of the community—volunteers, organizations, and businesses—were recognized for 
their 2017 contributions to the village. We had a great turnout and thank you to everyone who attended our 
banquet and congratulations to all of our winners! 
 
The following awards were presented:  
 GENIE: An Outstanding Volunteer – Awarded to Angel and George Mueller 
 RED CARPET: An organization providing outstanding service to our village – Awarded to Mishicot 

Nutrition Site – Arlene and Vince Vogel 
 ABRACADABRA: A business providing outstanding leadership and service to our community – 

Awarded to Bank First National-Mishicot Branch and Mishicot Main Street Auto, LLC 
 COMMUNITY RECOGNITION:  George Krause 
 SPECIAL LIFETIME: An individual who has volunteered and served the community over a number of 

years – Awarded to Larry Hlinak 
 
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MAGIC's Beautification Committee 

 Is working with the Art Department of Silver Lake College to create a mural for Mishicot. The mural 
will be historical and placed on the east side of Pathways Photography Studio along the river in 
downtown Mishicot 

 MAGIC is looking for assistance with the cost of the mural which is estimated to be around  $2,000.00 
to $2,300.00.  At this time, they have raised $1,200.00 and looking for more donations to make this 
opportunity possible.  

 If you can help, please make your check payable to MAGIC and write "mural" on it. Please send check 
to MAGIC, PO Box 237, Mishicot, WI 54228, Attention Kim. If you have any questions regarding this 
project, please contact Kim at MAGIC’s office at (920) 755-3411 or Jim Sustman at (920) 755-2217 or 
Chris Baugniet at (920) 755-4777.        

2018 Events Sponsored by M.A.G.I.C. 
May 18 & 19                                                           Village Wide Rummage Sale  
May 28th                                                                   Memorial Day Parade & Program 
June 6 – August 29: Wednesday Evenings              Outdoor Summer Concerts 
June 6-September 29: Wednesdays &  
 Saturdays (8am-11am)                                 Farmer’s Market 
June 16th                                                                   Hannahville Bus Trip and Pow-Wow 
August 3-5                                                                Riverfest 
October 20th                                                            Pumpkinfest 
December 1st                                                           MBA -- Christmas in the Village 
 
Mishicot Historical Museum and Research Center will be open for the season starting May 23rd and 
continuing every Wednesday, Saturday and Sunday from 1PM to 4PM through the month of October. 
 

Village Hall Hours 
Monday, Wednesday, Friday: 9am to Noon; 1pm-5pm 

Tuesday and Thursday: 9am to Noon; Closed in afternoon 
 

WELCOME NEW BUSINESSES 
 Angie and Seth Hoeffner – The Clubhouse Family Restaurant (formerly Embers Restaurant) 
 Raj Timilsena and Lal & Karita Bhandari -- Mishicot Uni-Mart on Church Street 
 Matt Rasiti - Cozy Corner Café on Main Street 
 Tammy & Brooklyn Schmidt – BC Signs & Amy’s Apparel (formerly Mr. Otek Signs) 
 Leonard and Kent Meyer – Little Saucey’s Pizzeria (formerly Mishicot Pizzeria) 
 Jeff & Heather Baugniet and Jeff & Andrea Novak – Baugniet’s Badger Bowl  

 
NEW SCHOOL SUPERINTENDENT & HIGH SCHOOL PRINCIPAL 

 
We would like to welcome our new Mishicot School District Superintendent and High School Principal – Paul 
Orlich.   
 
Mishicot School District has appointed a new superintendent.  Paul Orlich was unanimously voted into the 
position back on February 12th by the Board of Education. Orlich will be wearing multiple hats, as he will also 
be serving as high school principal. 
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Mishicot Church News         
 Zion United Methodist Church will be holding Vacation Bible School July 16th through July 20th.   The 

program will run from 1:00 PM to 3:30 PM.  A light snack will be provided.  Program is free and open 
to any denomination.  Please contact Marilyn Rohr to register 920-755-2216.  

 St. Peter’s Lutheran Tiny Treasures Preschool is registering students for the 2018-2019 school years. 
They offer flexible scheduling for two, three, four or five mornings a week. They are state licensed 3K 
and 4K preschool. Morning sessions are 8-11:30am. Aftercare is available for students enrolled in the 
morning sessions. Students must be 3-year olds or 4-year olds by September 1, 2018 to be eligible. Call 
755-4555 ext 5 to speak to Mrs. Lynn Jungen, Director and Teacher, with questions or to request an 
information packet.  

Blast off to Space Station Salvation! 
 St. Peter’s Lutheran Church ( 325 Randolph Street) invites you to join us at Space Station Salvation 

and learn God’s Word!  We’ll travel to the stars at Vacation Bible School and learn that Jesus is our 
Savior.  The five-day free program runs from Sunday, July 22, through Thursday, July 26, 6:00-7:30 
p.m.  St. Peter’s invites everyone – families, singles, young, and old; relatives, neighbors, and friends – 
to participate in Bible study, crafts, and snacks.  Classes are available for children ages 3 through grade 
6, and for teens/adults.   In order to help us plan VBS, please register your family by calling the church 
office (755-4555), or using the online form on the St. Peter’s website (http://www.mishicot-stpeter.org) 
by June 30.   

 Holy Cross Parish’s annual picnic is less than a month away. Held this year on June 3.  The picnic will 
kick off with a polka mass at 10:30am.  Later, food and beverages, a silent auction, small raffle, plant 
sale, cake booth, children’s games and a parcel post will be offered at the Holy Cross Parish Center, 423 
S. Main Street, Mishicot, WI 54228.  Music will be provided by the Ray Rollins Orchestra from 
12:30pm until 3:30pm.  This year’s raffle has a grand prize of $1,000, second prize of $500, third prize 
of $250, and other prizes.  For more information, call the parish office at 920-755-2550. 
 

Village News 
We would like to welcome our newest Mishicot Police Officer, Officer Brandon Stueck. 
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VFW POST 7753 

Kempen-Staudinger-Terens 
 

RE: Memorial Day Parade 
Date: Monday-May 28th 2018 at 12 Noon 
 
Friends and Citizens, 
 
Memorial Day, originally known as Decoration Day, originated in the years following the Civil War and 
became an official Federal Holiday in 1971. 
Memorial Day is observed to specifically honor the men and women that have made the ultimate sacrifice while 
serving in the military. 
Each year the Mishicot VFW post Kempen, Staudinger, Terens continues the tradition of observing Memorial 
Day with a parade, cemetery ceremony and celebration at the VFW club house.  We are inviting our area 
businesses and groups to please consider entering a float, business vehicle or marching unit in the 2018 parade. 
The parade forms up at the Mishicot High School , beginning at 11:00 a.m. and will start at 12 noon.  There is 
no cost to enter. 
Your participation will be very much appreciated. 
Please contact our parade chairman Rod Scheuer at 920-755-2190 or return the form to Rod at 614 Oak Street, 
Mishicot, Wisconsin 54228 by May 14th, 2018. 
Thank you and hope to see you in the parade! 
 
VFW Post Commander     Parade Chairman 
Brian Benzinger      Rod Scheuer 
 

REGISTRATION FORM 
 

Unit Name________________________________________________________________________ 
 
Description________________________________________________________________________ 
 
Contact___________________________________________________________________________ 
 
Address___________________________________________________________________________ 
 
Phone Number______________________________________________________________________ 
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Mishicot High School produces another award winning show! 
Mishicot High School Music Theater is a part of the Center Stage High School Musical Awards program 
through the Fox Cities Performing Arts Center. Their fall production of Fiddler on the Roof was adjudicated, 
and the results are in! Mishicot students will be recognized at the Center Stage Award Showcase takes place on 
May 19th at the Fox Cities Performing Arts Center at 7:30PM.Riley Seib's Golde performance from Fiddler on 
the Roof has been nominated for Outstanding Performance for a Lead Actress. The award winner will be 
announced at the Award Showcase and will be awarded with an all expenses paid trip to NYC to work with and 
perform on Broadway at the Jimmy Awards, also a scholarship program.  
 
Katelyn Pietroske, senior Student Director, won the Backstage Spirit Award for her work with Fiddler on the 
Roof and will be receiving the award at the Award Showcase! 
Miranda Vincent and Joey Selke will also be performing in the opening and closing numbers of the Award 
Showcase. They will also have the opportunity to work with Broadway performer, David F.M. Vaughn 
(recently played Lord Farquaad in the Broadway National Tour of Shrek the Musical). 
 
Tickets for the May 19th red carpet Showcase are $15 for adults and $10 for students. Tickets can be purchased 
at the Fox Cities P.A.C. ticket office in person or by phone (920) 730-3760 or through Ticketmaster online or 
by phone (800) 982-2787.  

Mishicot School News – 
       High School Important Dates: 
 
 Graduation Date:   Sunday, June 3 @ 2:00PM 
 Registration/Picture Day      Friday, August 9th @ 11am to 6pm 
 Physical Date                        Wednesday, June 22 @ 1:00 PM - 5:00 PM  

 
Middle School Important Dates: 

 
 8th Grade Promotion             June 4th @ 1:30pm in the Varsity Gym 
 MS School Picture Day        August 9th @ 11am to 6pm 
 MS Back to School Night     Aug 29th @ To be Announced (This is for 6th grade and new students) 
 Co-curricular Meetings         August 1st and August 13th @ 6pm in the Performing Arts Gym 

 
      Elementary School Important Date: 
      2018-2019           OHS Back to School Night - August 28  
 
ANNUAL SCHOOL BOARD MEETING – August 27th at 6:30pm in the HS Library 
 

Interested in Volunteering? 
 

We are again looking for Volunteers (Friends of M.A.G.I.C.) who can help with our committees (i.e.  
flowers around the village provided by M.A.G.I.C., seasonal decorations, beautification projects, 
Pumpkinfest, Mishicot Historical Museum, Easter Egg Hunt, Christmas in the Village, and more.  If you 
are an ideas person, someone who likes to work with your hands, are good at organizing, or enjoy 
contacting people to work on projects, this volunteer opportunity is for you. There is no minimum or 
maximum time commitment—work when you have the time. Please consider joining the other friendly 
volunteers who help to make Mishicot a nice place to live, work, and play.  We need you!  Call 920-755-
3411 or email: magic@mishicot.org 
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WANTED* NEEDED* WOULD LIKE…..Can you help? 
Now is the time to start thinking about what you can find, borrow, or build as float entries for our three yearly 
parades, to be held on Memorial Day - May 28th,  Riverfest - Aug 3 thru Aug 5th, and Pumpkinfest - October 
20th. Old time cars, tractors, steam engines, wagons, ostriches, kangaroos, business floats, clowns and/or other 
unusual things.  Check you barns, garages, warehouse, flea markets, attics, and your neighbor’s outhouse.  
Maybe Uncle Hubert’s trophy elephant or Cousin Herkimer’s robot…..whatever!!! We’re looking for unusual 
things to make our parades even better and more fun….but, of course, keep it legal.  See what you, your 
business, organization, friends, fellow workers and neighbors can come up with.   
Contact Kim at the MAGIC office at 755-3411 for more information.    
 

MAGIC NEWSLETTERS 
If anyone outside of the Mishicot mailing routes would like to receive our Newsletters, which go out 3 times a 
year, please send your name and address to the MAGIC office at magic@mishicot.org or call me at 920-755-
3411 to get added to our mailing list. 

Mishicot Riverfest 2018 
Mishicot Riverfest returns with three days of affordable family fun, Friday through Sunday August 3, 4, & 5, 2018 at 
Mishicot Village Park! Admission to the grounds and parking are free! Many of our most popular events will return in 
2018 including, Christman Amusements Carnival Rides and Games, nightly fireworks at dusk, continuous live music, kids 
stage entertainment, our Riverfest Microbeer Tent, our Famous Friday Fish Boil Dinner, Saturday Car Show, the Mighty 
East Twin Duck Race, Gigantic Parade downtown and the hugely popular Kids Bicycle Giveaway on Sunday! Join us in 
beautiful, historic Mishicot as we celebrate life in the good old Summertime! See our Facebook page at  "Mishicot 
Riverfest", for more info and details about our 21st annual RIVERFEST!!! 

For a full schedule of events go to our “Mishicot Riverfest” page on Facebook or to our website at 
www.mishicotriverfest.com 

Great Bike Giveaway - Riverfest 
 
The Great Bike Giveaway will be held on August 5th at 3pm during Riverfest. The goal of the event is to 
provide new bikes to area youth to promote physical fitness and family involvement. Children ages 3-12 can 
register one time with parental guidance, at NO CHARGE, between 12:30-2:30pm in the Village Park. All 
participants must be present to win.  If you would like more information on how to donate a bike, or about the 
event, please contact Kim Christoffel at 920-242-1812 or at mishicotbikes@gmail.com.  
Thank you in advance for your support of the Mishicot Ultimate Bike Giveaway! 
 

Village-Wide Rummage Sale – 2018 
 
The Village-Wide Rummage Sale for Mishicot will be held on Friday, May 18, 2018 from 5:00 pm until 8:00 pm and 
Saturday, May 19, 2018 from 8:00 am until 3:00 pm.  Maps will be available starting the second week in May at local 
businesses, including Mishicot Village Hall.  Call MAGIC at 920-755-3411 for the various locations.  (A map of the 
rummage sale locations is also inserted in this Newsletter). 
 

DFC Computers (will be under new management) 
Dean Hansen from DFC Computers is retiring and the business will be under new management.  The new 
owners will be Jeff and Trish Stephens, doing business as JS Solutions LLC.  The business will be doing 
computer sales and service, TV towers and antennas, security systems and networking.  You can reach them at 
jssllc2014@gmail.com or 920-323-9610.  
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Memorial Day Information 

 
Memorial Day is right around the corner. Mishicot has plenty going on as you celebrate this holiday.  
 Starting at 8am Kempen-Staudinger-Terens Post#7753 will be conducting a military salute to deceased 

veterans at the rural cemeteries on Monday morning (Memorial Day), beginning at Holy Cross Church 
Cemetery. 

 12:00pm                     Community Parade on Main Street 
 12:30pm                     Program in cemetery by VFW Kempen-Staudinger-Terens Post #7753  
 11:00am - 3:00pm      Lunch at Vets Club. Lunch is provided by VFW Auxiliary.  
 1:00pm - 4:00pm       Entertainment will be provided by “Deb Mueller and Rod Scheuer” 
 1:00pm - 3:00pm       Open house at the Mishicot Historical Museum and Research Center 

 
2018 Summer Concert Series - Mishicot Middle School Grounds-660 Washington Street, Mishicot, WI 

 Rain location -- Mishicot Elementary School-510 Woodlawn, Mishicot, WI 
 

June 6th –August 8th concerts start @ 6:30 PM 
August 15th-August 29th concerts start @ 6 PM 

 
  ENTERTAINMENT     CONCESSIONS BY: 
June 6th  - Mishicot High School Alumni Band   Mishicot Band Booster Club  
June 13th  - Deb Rohr & Rod Scheuer with Band   St. Peter’s Lutheran Church 
June 20th  - Two Rivers Municipal Band    Mishicot-Tisch Mills K of C 
June 27th  - The Sugarbush Boys     Holy Cross Altar Society 
July 5th – The Mishicot Melody Makers    American Legion Post #363   
July 11th – Jerry Voelker & the Jolly Gents    Mishicot-Tisch Mills K of C 
July 18th – Chilton City Band      MAGIC/MBA 
July 25th – The Ricochettes (60’s rock n’ roll)   Mishicot Lions Club 
August 1st  - Romy Gosz  All-Star Reunion Band   Mishicot Boy Scouts 
August 8th – Eddie Larsen & the Classic Memories Band  Mishicot Cub Scouts 
August 15th – Newtonburg Brass Band    Zion Church Ice Cream Social 
August 22nd - The Del Rays w/Classic Hot Rods Car Show  Two Rivers Community Band 
August 29th – The Dorf  Kapelle     Melnik Church Supper 
 

Home Delivered Meals & Dining for Seniors  
(Contributed by Kim Loose, RDN, Nutrition Program Coordinator; Aging & Disability Resource Center of the Lakeshore) 
Manitowoc County offers a wonderful service to eligible individuals that many may not be aware of, a delicious, hot, 
home delivered meal. Home Delivered Meals are available anywhere in the County. In Mishicot and its surrounding areas 
meals can be delivered up to 5 days a week. Eligibility guidelines are as follows: 

 A person aged 60 years of age or older who is frail and essentially homebound (does not leave home under 
normal circumstances, flexibility is allowed for appointments), or a spouse of an eligible person regardless of age 
or condition.  

 A disabled individual who resides at home with an eligible older individual participating in the program. 
A dining site is also located at the Mishicot Vets Club where meals are served Mondays, Wednesdays and Fridays to 
anyone 60 years of age or older and their spouse regardless of age. 
Meals are available to all qualifying individuals on a donation basis regardless of income.  
For more information about eligibility and how to get signed up, please feel free to contact Kim at the Aging & Disability 
Resource Center of the Lakeshore at 920-683-4180. 
Also at the VFW Club in Mishicot, games of Sheepshead are available to everyone on Mondays at 1:00 PM.  Hope to see 
you there. 
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FROM THE CLERK’S OFFICE . . . 
 Election News!  We have two extra elections this year!  In Manitowoc County, the Village of Mishicot, 

as well as the Towns of Mishicot, Two Creeks, Cooperstown, Kossuth, Gibson, Franklin, Two Rivers, 
the Villages of Francis Creek, Kellnersville, and Maribel and the City of Two Rivers are all included in 
a Special Primary on Tuesday, May 15, and a Special Election on June 12.  These elections are to fill the 
vacancy in Senate District 1 left by Frank Lasee.  Please be sure to exercise your right to vote and to 
support the candidates.   

 Other elections this year are the Fall Partisan Primary, which will be held on Tuesday, August 14, and 
the Fall General Election, which will be held on Tuesday, November 6.   

 Check out www.myvote.wi.us to find out what is on your ballot, where your polling place is, request an 
absentee ballot, register to vote, update your name or address, and to check out your voter information.  
Note that registering to vote and updating your name or address online using MyVote can only be done 
more than 20 days before an election.  If you need to register to vote or to update your name or address 
in the time period less than 20 days before an election, you may do so in the clerk’s office or you may 
register on Election Day at the polls.  Remember to bring your Photo ID every time you vote, and to 
bring a proof of residence if you need to register.   
 

As of March 31st, 2018, Larry Hlinak has retired from the village after 33 years of service. John Tulachka 
is his replacement and John can be reached at jtulachka@mishicot.org  
 
Dog Licensing   
We have had a great response this year with people registering their dogs in the village.  I have been hearing, 
though, that there are quite a few people out there who do not know this is a state law and something all dog 
owners need to do no matter where they live.  Under Wisconsin State Law, dogs are to be licensed every year.  
The dog license year runs from January 1 to December 31.  For dogs that live in the Village of Mishicot, all you 
need to do is bring the rabies vaccination certificate your vet gave you to the clerk’s office at 511 E. Main 
Street.  The licenses are $5.00 for a dog that has been neutered or spayed; $10 for intact males and females.  We 
will even do licenses by mail if that is more convenient for you.  Licensing your dog is also a great way to help 
ensure your lost dog gets home since the village uses the license reports to reunite lost dogs with their owners.  
It’s not too late!  Gail and I are here and ready to help you.   
 
MISHICOT LIONS’ CLUB NEWS 
The Mishicot Lions’ Club had a successful rose sale and would like to thank all of the people who bought 
roses.  We appreciate your support.  The Mishicot Lion's are sponsoring a Badger Girl, Taylor Krueger, and a 
Badger Boy, Ethan Brossard, who will attend a week-long camp this summer where they will examine the inner 
workings of Government.  The 2018 Mishicot Lions’ Club Scholarship winners are Sydney Herman and Jordan 
Wolfe.  Congratulations!  Special thank you to Angel Mueller who came to our April Lions’ Meeting and 
instructed the members on how to use an Epi Pen.  The Mishicot Lion's Club feels blessed to have Angel and 
George Mueller as Lion members and thankful they are so generous in giving back to the community.  Stop at 
Cenex on May 19th during the Mishicot Village-Wide Rummage Sale and buy a hamburger or brat to support 
the Mishicot Lions.     
 
MAGIC Beautification Committee –  
This year the Beautification Committee will be offering a new program “Adopt a planter” for the numerous planters 
throughout the Village.  This will be for various seasons throughout the year.  At the end of each season, there will be 
nominations for various categories and the winners will be chosen and prizes given.  Please call the MAGIC office at 920-
755-3411 to adopt your planter for the 2018 seasons. 
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OUR  MISSION STATEMENT 

The Mission of the Mishicot Area Growth & Improvement Committee, otherwise known as M.A.G.I.C., is to 
promote, support and encourage development and implementation of tourism in the Greater Mishicot Area and 

at the same time promote the Mishicot Areas’ cultural heritage, improve community pride and diversify the 
economic base of the downtown.  

 
 

NEWSLETTER  CONTRIBUTIONS 
This newsletter is printed three times a year by MAGIC.  Your contributions are welcomed.  If you have any 

information, photos, ideas, or articles to share please contact the MAGIC office: 
920-755-3411 

magic@mishicot.org 
 

As a non-profit organization, we are unable to accept business ads. 
 

We would accomplish many more things if we did not think of them as impossible 
~Vince Lombardi~ 

Non-Profit Organization 
US Postage Paid 
Mishicot, WI  
Permit No. 2 


